
Board Report         3/7/18 

Summer School – We have not had any applicants apply for our Summer session. However, we are still able to 

offer a great variety of classes.  Students will have between 14 – 20 class options depending upon their grade 

level. We have set firm limits on the number of students per class as well as a minimum class size.  We have a 

number of new courses offered again this year as well. All courses address some Math and English/Language 

Arts Standards. 

February Student Council Focus – Our Kindness Bingo went very well with a number of completed Bingo 

boards returned to the office.  Students found many ways to show kindness over the month and appreciated 

being recognized for doing kind things for others.  More important than the recognition though, students felt 

better about themselves. 

Olympic Readers – We held out Olympic Closing Ceremonies, Wednesday, February 28.  Every grade level was 

involved in the closing ceremony is some way – creating grade level flags, making torches to carry forth the 

flame of reading for their classrooms, making crowns representing the early Olympic crowns, to students 

learning to say goodbye in a variety of languages. 

 

4K Read ??? For Silver  Fourth Grade read ???? For Gold         Fifth Grade read ???? for Bronze 

The school read a total of 444, 194 pages during the two weeks of our Reading Olympic Event. 
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Artist in Residence 

We have been fortunate enough to have an Artist in Residence join us this year to replace an older mural.  

Through an application process fifth grade students were selected to be a part of a CORE group who helped in 

designing and painting the mural. The artist also spent time with several art classes at a variety of grades.  

These pictures do not show the complete picture as the mural is not yet finished at the time they were taken.  

Please stop down in the elementary to view our newest art work located in hallway on the backside of the 

Fieldhouse near the Elementary Office. 

 

 


